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Chief Hendricks discussed changes to the EMoPP. He will meet and confer with 

the Union Shop and bring back any recommendations to the Board at the next meeting. 

Mr. Hilmer made a motion that a closed meeting be held for the purpose of 

discussing personnel matters immediately following the adjournment of the regular 

meeting. Mr. Hilmer, as part of said motion, moved that said closed meeting not be 

open to members of the general public under the provisions of Chapter 610 of the 

Missouri Revised Statutes, commonly referred to as the Sunshine Act. The motion was 

seconded by Mr. Ryan. A roll call vote on said motion was taken. 

Director Hilmer yea. 

Director Stegman yea. 

Director Ryan yea. 

There being no further business, Mr. Hilmer ad· 

Aaron 

The undersigned, being all members of the Board of Directors of the Mehlville 

Fire Protection District, have affixed their names thereto in evidence of their consent to 

the meeting at the time and place indicated, and in evidence of their approval of the 

actions taken at the said meeting. 
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